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Chair & Committee Members,  

I OPPOSE HB 2990.  

Joint Committee On Transportation  

HB2990  

As I am reading (or trying to read) through the testimonies submitted, several are  

written in "Spanish" and I cannot comprehend a word they have written, so I cannot  

empathize with how they "feel" about re-writing Class C tests.  I am assuming the  

reason by seeing the testimonies supporting this bill is because of people who have  

not assimilated to the English language used in these tests.  

Our President signed an Executive Order making English the official language of this  

country.  I would expect any person coming to this country to respect and learn the  

language of the place they are wanting to assimilate to.  When you apply to become  

a citizen of this country, you are expected to assimilate to it's laws and language.  We  

should not be concentrating on spending our tax $$ on those who choose not to  

legally assimilate to this country or choose not to accept our official language.  

As a side note, when you take the "Microsoft Systems Engineer" exams to become a  

"Certified Microsoft Systems Engineer", you have to know the "Microsoft Way" and  

speak the "Microsoft terminology and language".  This is no different.  

This is a sheer waste of our tax $$.  VOTE NO! 


